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Dear Governor Nikki Haley:

I firmly believe there is already enough gqun control legislation in place that
simply needs to be enforced. Please do not vote to enact any additional
restrictions on our rights in the great state of South Carolina or on a
national level.

Sincerely,

Kyle Kessler

15C Hartwell Villas
Anderson, S5C 29626-6545%




